
Lovell United  Church of Christ 

Special Meeting 

September 27, 2015 

 

Meeting opened at 11:45 am with a few explanatory remarks by Vicki Royer.  Once a pastor is 

called, the Oxford Union Association begins licensure.  Lois Amidon was approached by the 

Interim Search Committee (Cliff Rowe, Vicki Royer & Mary Heroux) and asked if she would be 

interested in becoming our Transitional Interim Pastor.  She would be starting October 18 and 

would like a review in April.  At the end of a year, we will consider if it is mutually agreeable to 

continue. 

 

After a reading of the warrant, the call to vote was moved, seconded and passed.  Voting was 

unanimous, with no negative or abstaining votes.  There were 34 members present (quorum 

was 29). 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:55 am 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ruth Hodgkins, Clerk 


